

From Reverend Stephen & Shantell Robertson

Greetings and blessings to you!

We are thrilled to welcome you to the Butler Memorial Presbyterian Church website. We extend our arms wide open to welcome you into a community built on faith, love, and service.

Our church is a place where we hope that you will find spiritual nourishment, uplifting fellowship, and a sense of belonging. We are committed to walking alongside you on your spiritual journey, and we invite you to explore the many ways you can connect with our multigenerational congregation.

May this be a place where you feel encouraged and inspired. We look forward to meeting you in person and sharing in the grace and love of our Lord.

With warm regards and blessings!